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"THE AGADIR EARTHQUAKE OF FEBRUARY 29th 1960,

BEHAVIOUR OF MODERN BUILDINGS DURING THE EARTHQUAKE" by
J. DESPEYROUX

Dr. R.W, Clough, University of California, Mr. R.W. Binder, Chief
Engineer, Bethlehem Steel Company, Torrance, California and Mr. W.G.
Kirkland, Chief, Engineering Division, American Iron and Steel Institute,
New York also made an informal report on the Agadir earthquake damage
inspected by their American Iron and Steel Institute Team, A formal
published report will be made availsble in future.
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